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December 17, 2012

Ratan N Tata
Chairman

Dear Dr. Dhas,

Thank you for your letter of December 12" and for the information on the
Mother Teresa Charitable Trust (MTCT) and Mother Teresa Forum (MTF).

| appreciate your forwarding me the suggestion made by Dr. Sivathanu Pillai
for the Tata Group as part of its corporate social responsibility, together with
MTCT & MTF, to consider taking up the project of light weight calipers which
would be useful to those affected by polio in our country.

Through a copy of this letter | am requesting Mr. Kishor A. Chaukar,
Chairman, Tata Council for Community Initiatives, to get in touch with you for
discussions in this regard. Mr. Chaukar, will thereafter let you know directly if
it would be possible for the Tata Group to consider your request.

With regards,
Yours smcerely,

Ratan N Tata
Dr. G. K. Dhas
Editor
Mother Teresa Charitable Trust
43, Nelson Manickam Road
Choolaimedu
Chennai 600 094
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September 28, 2010

Dear Mr. Das,

Thank you for your letter of September 20" addressed to Mr. Ratan Tata, who

is currently travelling overseas.

We appreciate your informing us about the Centenary Year Celebrations of
Mother Teresa and are sharing your request for financial support with our
philanthropic trusts for their consideration on merit. We shall also request

them to respond to you directly.

With regards,

Mr. G.K. Das

Managing Trustee

Mother Teresa Charitable Trust
43, Nelson Manickam Road
Choolaimedu

Chennai 600 094

Yours sincerely,

l...

Veena Menon
Chairman’s office




